
5th Grade 
Promotion Ceremony

Henry Ford ElementaryYou're invited...

 Wednesday, June 14, 2023
Ceremony to begin promptly at 2:30pm

on the playground blacktop

Due to limited outdoor seating, each student may have up to two guests attend 

Balloons can be distracting to others, NO balloons at the ceremony
We appreciate your cooperation! 

Parking is limited, please use the parking lot or park in the neighborhood. 


